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The months of July and August have been super busy for 

the children… 

Four of our children enjoyed a weekend away at Mission U 

located in New Hampshire. They were accompanied by 

four other children from different churches and had plenty 

of room in their classrooms for more children to join along 

next year. (Watch for next year’s UWF trip’s details).  

Along with our full week of VBS evenings, we also passed 

out 36 Bible Buckets to children ages 2-14 yrs this summer. 

The children have slowly been checking off the activities 

listed for them. As a reminder this is not a homework 

assignment it is meant to be fun, and to fill in some 

learning time during the summer months to help grow 

their faith. Each child is welcome to return their checked  

off list for a special prize any Sunday in September. (Let me 

know if your child needs a new copy of the list). 

Lastly, our Prayer learning weeks have been great fun this 

summer. The children have also worked on making a 

special Devotional that will be available at next week’s 

Children’s Harvest. We will have a few blank pages 

included in each one, along with instructions for each 

Prayer activity for any children that were absent during the 

days we worked on these this summer.  

I hope everyone can enjoy their last couple of days of 

summer fun! -Rhianna 
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VBS Mission Update 

The children’s mission project went 

well this year. We met six of the 

farm’s rescue rabbits on Friday 

August 2nd. We were able to give the 

Farm $184 dollars from the special 

offering the children collected in July. 

As well as a few enrichment toys and 

healthy snacks to the rabbits that day.  

If your child was unable to attend VBS 

this year, you are always welcome to 

Facebook message Jen or Beth to set 

up a time to visit. The Family Farm 

Education Center is located at 833 

New Braintree Road Oakham, MA.  

 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Children’s Harvest- Aug 25th 

No Sunday School- September 1st 

Register for the “2024-2025” 

Sunday School Year- September 8th  
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